
To start the 13th season of the Central Wisconsin Choristers, 
the choir has a few openings for new members.The CWC is a 
community children’s choir open to 3rd through 8th graders 
who enjoy singing.The home of the CWC is the Central 
Wisconsin Cultural Center in Wisconsin Rapids, and its 
members come from Rapids, Stevens Point, Rudolph, Plover, 
and other surrounding areas. Choristers receive private or 
small group lessons each week, in addition to the weekly 
whole choir experience, and present two or more concerts 
each year.

For more information, contact the director
at 715-323-4564.

Singers Wanted!




